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I am writing to strongly oppose HB 3838. Adult care homes are already among the 

most heavily regulated facilities in the state, and this proposed legislation would place 

an additional burden on small businesses that are already struggling with limited 

resources and underpayment. 

 

Adult care homes provide essential, high-quality care in a home-like setting for some 

of our most vulnerable community members. Adding further regulations or financial 

strain could jeopardize their ability to continue operating and serving those in need. 

Rather than imposing additional barriers, we urge you to support policies that 

strengthen and sustain adult care homes so they can focus on providing the best 

possible care. 

 

I respectfully ask you to oppose HB 3838 and consider the impact it would have on 

small care providers and the individuals who rely on services provided by adult care 

homes. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tanya 


